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June 16, 2003 
 

LCSA LETTER:  03-09 

ALL IV-D DIRECTORS 
ALL COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICERS 
ALL BOARDS OF SUPERVISORS 

SUBJECT: CHILD SUPPORT PAYMENTS TO VIRGINIA  

The purpose of this letter is to notify the local child support agencies (LCSAs) of the 
appropriate place to mail child support collections to the State of Virginia.   
 
Several  LCSAs are enforcing interstate cases on behalf of Virginia and making child 
support collections.  LCSAs are currently making payments to individual district offices.  
At the request of the State of Virginia, LCSAs should be remitting payments directly to 
the Virginia State Disbursement Unit (SDU) at the address below: 
 

Treasurer of Virginia 
P.O. Box 570 
Richmond, VA 23218 

 
The Virginia SDU will process these payments and forward them to the appropriate 
local office.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact 
Wesley Higashi at (916) 464-5364 or Jadine Takeuchi at (916) 464-5376. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
JOAN OBERT 
Deputy Director 
Technology Services Division 
 
 

 
Reason for this Transmittal 

 
[  ]  State Law or Regulation Change
[  ]  Federal Law or Regulation        

Change 
[  ]  Court Order or Settlement 

Change 
[  ]  Clarification requested by 
         One or More Counties 
[X]  Initiated by DCSS 
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